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U.S. Wind Inc. offshore wind farm

Georgia Buckles <bucklesgeorgia@yahoo.com>
Tue 6/11/2024 7:20 PM
To:HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources) <DNRECHearingComments@delaware.gov>

My husband and I are strongly opposed to approving state permits to U.S. Wind, Inc. for an offshore wind farm that will be visible from the
beaches of southeast Sussex County.

We were not able to attend the June5th public hearing but wanted to send our comments anyway. We believe that allowing the wind farm's
power transmission cables to land at Delaware Seashore State Park's 3R's Beach and connect with a substation to be built near the Indian River
power plant will have a negative impact on the surrounding area and endanger the ecosystem.It will also impact the local area and property
values and we feel whatever positive contributions the wind farm may provide are vastly negated by the negative effects.

Georgia and Brent Buckles

36590 Red Cedar Loop
Ocean View DE 19970
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